
Dear Rebecca,

Please find attached the response from the NSW Natural Resource Access Regulator in relation to the proposed development 
application: MOD617/2018 at 29-31 Warriewood Road, Warriewood, NSW.

Best regards   

Luke Barron | Water Regulation Officer
Natural Resources Access Regulator | Water Regulation East
Level 0, 84 Crown Street, Wollongong, 2500
T: +61 4224 9725 | F: +61 42249740
E: luke.barron@nrar.nsw.gov.au
W: www.industry.nsw.gov.au

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the 
individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.

Sent: 30/01/2019 9:31:39 AM

Subject:
Attention: Rebecca Englund - MOD617/2018 - S961112100 - 29-31 
Warriewood Road, Warriewood

Attachments: S961112100 Signed cover letter.pdf; 




